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“Caring for the Community” 
 

 
 
 
January 5, 2009 
 
 
 
Honorable Mayor and Members of the Common Council 
City of Racine 
Racine City Hall 
730 Washington Avenue 
Racine, WI 53403  
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
I hereby request permission to accept funding in the amount of $240,663 from the Department of Health 
Services for the Consolidated Contract.  The Consolidated Contract covers allocations of $39,131 for 
Immunization, $35,118 for Childhood Lead, $74,915 for Maternal Child Healthcare, $14,030 for 
Prevention and $77,469 for Wisconsin Well Woman Programs.  The contract period is January 1, 2009 
through December 31, 2009.  
 
There is a soft match of $60,505 required of the City for Maternal Child Healthcare.  The grant control 
number is 2008-049. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
Janelle M. Grammer 
 
 


